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Autumn Edition 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the 

2018/2019 academic year! A new 

group of Journalism students in 

Transition Year have worked to cap-

ture some of the highlights of the 

opening of our 200th year in service. 

We look forward to sharing in the 

celebrations with you in October and 

hope you enjoy catching up on what 

has been an eventful start to the year. 

Enjoy. 

 

Presentation Wexford to celebrate 

Bicentenary  

The official Bicentenary logo flying on our 

new flag, specially designed by local artist, 

Reilt²n Murphy. The logo features the map 

of Wexford Town in the background, the 

frame of the Presentation Convent door 

and the lantern, an important symbol of 

the Presentation Order. The light that is 

shining is the light of education that has 

shone from the Convent and School over 

200 years.  Thanks to Flagman Ireland. 

The official invitation to the opening of our 

ónewô school building in 1979.  

The entire school community is gearing up for a major milestone next month when we 

celebrate 200 years of continued education and service in Wexford Town. The Presen-

tation Convent was the first religious order to be established in Wexford town, after 

the Penal Laws. The convent was opened on Francis Street on Friday, October 2, 1818 

on the Feast Day of the Guardian Angels with two Presentation nuns Sister Mary 

Frances de Salles and Sister Mary Baptist Frayne coming from the already established 

convent in Kilkenny City. 

The Bicentenary Committee have been working hard behind the scenes to put together 

a schedule of events to mark this special occasion, with the celebrations starting on 

Tuesday, October 2nd. Present students will begin the day with walks through the 

Convent and Convent gardens, with the book launch of ñGoing One Step Beyond, The 

Presentation community in Wexford 1818-12018ò taking place prior to a lantern pro-

cession that evening.  

A celebratory Bicentenary Mass with Bishop Denis Brennan and school chaplain Fr 

Tom Dalton will take place in Rowe Street Church on Thursday October 4th.  

The celebrations will come to a close on Friday evening, with the Bicentenary Gala 

Concert in Rowe Street Church at 7.30pm.  

See back of newsletter for full timetable of events.  



Principalôs  

Address 

 

Over the last days, we have seen so much progress made in getting our school back to normal following 

the unfortunate fire in one of our Science labs. Throughout these  days, the amount of work carried out 

has been huge. A massive thank you to Wexford Fire Brigade, our caretakers, cleaners, admin staff, our 

own teachers, and the many contract cleaners, electricians, plumbers, painters who have worked vigor-

ously so that we can get back to what we are here to do, which is to continue to provide excellent educa-

tion and facilities to our students.  

Thank you to all the Parents/Guardians and students for your patience; the health and safety of our stu-

dents and staff was paramount over the last number of days.  

Presentation, Wexford is a very proud school with a long tradition of providing excellent services to the 

wider community, we will continue to do so in the future. As we plan to celebrate our Bicentenary in 

October we continue to plan for the future with further investment on our school campus. We recently 

received funding from the DES and support from our Board of Management for an additional wing to 

our school. The new wing will consist of 2 General Purpose Classrooms, Science Lab with Prep room 

and toilet facilities. 

 

We not only look forward to this new addition to our wonderful campus, but also to our Bicentenary 

celebrations. 

Again, thank you all for your kind messages of support, offers of help, good wishes and your patience. I look forward to marking 200 

years of education with our whole school community and wider community over the next few months. Please take the time to read our 

newsletter, which is just a snapshot of what goes on here in Presentation Wexford.  

Delight As Students Receive 

Exam Results 

Sarah Doyle, Jamie Benson, Rachel Monahan 

Congratulations to the students who collected 

their results for both their Leaving Certificate 

and Junior Cycle exams this year. Principal 

Mr Ryan commented how the results were a 

óreflection of the hard work on the part of the 

students, teachers and their parents, and that 

all should be very proud.ô Well done, ladies.  



 

Charity Walk for Wexford General MRI 

Scanner 

On the last week of term of the 17/18 academic year, 

then 2nd year students went on their annual charity 

walk, this year in aid of Wexford General Hospital. The 

theme and charity were chosen by the students and we 

look forward to seeing what this yearôs cohort come up 

with.  

Glitz at Graduation 

Dearbhla OôHanlon 

 

Photos of the class of 2018 at their Graduation at the 

Riverbank House Hotel on August 23rd.  


